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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I would strongly encourage all to please be mindful of any course of action that would prevent future use, and any
defamation or removal of current anchor systems. Please look at what guidance options are vs a ban of climbing
anchors in any areas, existing or new.

Having been a climber for more than half my life, | have spent a lot of time from roadside crags to deep
wilderness exploration. Rock climbing has been essential to my growth as a human being. Anchors are an
essential part of what is needed to climb safely. | am now a father of an amazing young girl who loves climbing
and loves to explore the outdoors. It would be devastating to take away the potential future that she is already
looking forward to as a young climber.

Please reconsider the approach being presented and look to guide the future, not destroy it...

Humble regards,
Erik Roggeveen



